Celia Moore

To: Buchenroth, Holly
Subject: RE: CFAAA Blue Sheet

From: Lexington CFAAA <|excfaaa2020@gmail.com>

Date: September 27, 2022 at 09:28:45 EDT

To: Brad Ault <AULTB@lexingtonky.gov>

Cc: Gail McCord <gmccord1962@gmail.com>, "JASON G. WELLS" <WELLSJG@lexingtonky.gov>, Jessica Horsley
<jessica.biermann2@gmail.com>, Sharon Land <sharonland69@gmail.com>

Subject: CFAAA Grant

[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.

Captain Ault, congratulations. | have some good news for you. The membership voted last night to send the $3000 grant,
that was originally allocated for particle hoods, to you for the training hubs. Let me know where to send the funds and
who to make the check out to so we can take care of it. We just want to check the process to see if this needs to go
through the City Council. We had a couple members ask if there is somehow we could list our name in a couple of the
boxes. Since this is city property, I’'m not sure if that would be permitted, but if it is, let me know and we can arrange
something to signify that we donated money. Again, congratulations. Any questions, comments, or concerns, please let
us know.

Eugene McCord

President, CFAAA

Any questions, comments, or concerns, please reach out.
Eugene McCord

President CFAAA

859-433-9882



